[image: image1.png]






Yamhill Fire Protection District




PO Box 249 – 275 South Olive St.





Yamhill, Oregon 97148-0249





Phone: (503) 662-4653





Fax:  (503) 662-3740





http://www.yamhillfire.org
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Serving the people of the Yamhill Fire Protection District since 1896
Yamhill Fire Protection District
Owner Responsibility Form

	Owner Name:
	Date:

	Structure Address:


Yamhill Fire Protection District is considering the structure(s) located at the address listed above for the purpose of live fire training.  In order for YFPD to properly burn the structure(s), there are responsibilities that are required of you, the home owner, to fulfill.  Non-compliance with the listed responsibilities will result in a breech of your commitment to us the fire department and will no longer hold Yamhill Fire Protection District responsible for conducting live fire training of the structure(s). 

In most cases, having a structure burned by the fire department saves you, the home owner, time and money.  For us, the fire department, the sole purpose for burning a structure is valuable live fire training that we can-not get through any other means.  The priority and nature of the few things that we ask of you, as the home owner, to complete is strictly for the safety of our firefighters.

Below is a list of the following responsibilities that YFPD requires of you, the home owner:

1. 
Complete and return the Waiver of Liability/Proof of Ownership form

2. 
Professional asbestos inspection



- if asbestos is detected than we require complete removal.

3.
Demolition permit must be obtained.

4.  
All utilities must be disconnected



- water/sewer


- electricity



- gas



- phone



- cable TV


- and any other

5.
Following items must be removed



- hot water heater

- toilets ( holes filled with dirt or gravel)



- pressure tanks

- interior/exterior gas tanks

6. 
Supply a port-a-potty 

7. 
Make arrangements for you to be at the address of the incident following FD 


involvement for release of property back to you. 

In addition we ask that you do not remove any of the doors, windows, or wall coverings with- out notification to the fire department.  These items are crucial for us to safely and effectively perform interior live fire training.  We thank you for your contribution and your time, if you have any questions please call 503-662-4653.

YAMHILL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
Training Division

